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Executive Summary: This paper reviews the current information provision and introduce an alternative 
presentation of the section content 

Related Documents: NIL 

Related Projects: 
NIL 

Introduction / Background 
 
Each HSSC subsidiaries have their own sub-website under the HSSC.  Although the style and the order of the 
information provision is harmonised, some sections provide a certain level of flexibility. 
 
The current product specifications development status and other supplementary information are provided in the 
“Miscellaneous” section. 
 
Analysis/Discussion/Recommendations 
 
The information in the “Miscellaneous” section is partly outdated and some links have dead ends.  In addition, and 
in consideration of the various product specification development statuses, it has been considered that a two 
table approach as attached in Annex A is appropriate for both development tracking and comment provision.  
Although it will not add significant information, a provision of an additional column providing a tentative time 
schedule could be considered. 
 
 
Action required of the NIPWG 
 
The NIPWG is invited to: 

1. consider the recommendation restructure of the miscellaneous section. 


